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CHE @ Nassau Community College:

Chris Filstrup Dean and Director of Libraries at Stony Brook University, and NYSHEI Board 
Chair-Elect, today testified before the Commission on Higher Education during the hearing at 
Nassau Community College today.

Filstrup maintained the NYSHEI effort to raise awareness about the importance of academic 
libraries in achieving world-class higher education opportunities, and empowering the 
development of a knowledge-based economy. The NYSHEI ARIA proposal was the centerpiece 
of his testimony.
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